THANK Y0OU!

It was great to have you
shadow at Holy Name
High School! We hope
you had a great time
meeting our students,

learning from our
faculty members and
experiencing the Green
Wave spirit. We look
forward to welcoming
you next fall as a member

of the Holy Name
Class of 2020.

If you have any
questions, please contact
our Admissions Office at
(440) 886-0300
ext. 100 or 145.

All Hail Holy Namel!

For more information on
upcoming Holy Name events,
please visit
www.HolyNameHS.com.
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